
By March 2024, the FC will have: 

1. A membership of at least four people including the chair. I’m afraid the committee still has just 

one member (me), despite an E-blast and a help wanted poster in the lodge. See #5. 

2. Met with the various groups within SLNC (members and staff) that are currently carrying out 

fundraising or that may do so in the next few years, including the Lodge Committee, Biathlon, Jess 4 Kids, 

S2S, and others identified by the Board. I have made some stakeholders aware, including Wendy (GM), 

Eric and Peter A. (Biathlon), and Candace (accountant).  

3. Prepared and distributed a document with the FC’s Terms of Reference and its recommended 

policies and procedures. Done at start. 

4. Acquired a CRM and began to use it. I have done some research, but have held off while the 

Lodge Fundraising Feasibility Study was underway. They have completed their draft and recommended 

we acquire a CRM (confirming my earlier suggestion). I will talk to the consultant to obtain their advice 

on specific software(s), review, and make a recommendation to the Board (c.c. Wendy). I would like to 

have this in place before the end of November. 

5. Have a list of volunteers who can take on specific fundraising tasks. Lynne Mutrie is available to 

help specifically with grant writing. 

 

Hugh Hamilton 


